
 

 

eminnetonka.com 

  
 

STAFF CONTACTS 

  
Carol HejlStone 

Park and Trail Planner 
952-939-8342 
chejl@eminnetonka.com 

 

 
Phil Olson 

Assistant City Engineer 
Project Manager 
952-939-8239 
polson@eminnetonka.com 

City of Minnetonka 
Engineering Department 
14600 Minnetonka Blvd.  
Minnetonka, MN 55345 
952-939-8206 
engineering@eminnetonka.com 

        

 

The city of Minnetonka is beginning a feasibility report for 
consideration of a new trail along Minnetonka Boulevard from The 
Marsh to Fairchild Lane. 

PROPOSED PROJECT SURVEYING BEGINS IN JULY 

A surveying crew from the city’s consultant engineer, Bolton & Menk, 
will be in your area to start collecting data for this project beginning in 
July.  

To prepare, private utility companies will begin marking phone, 
electric, and other underground utility locations with paint to make it 
possible for the surveyors to collect location information. 

The data collected throughout this process will be used to prepare a 
feasibility report, which is expected to be completed in 2020.  

If approved, construction is tentatively scheduled for 2022. 

IF THIS PROJECT IS APPROVED, WILL I BE ASSESSED? 

No. If the project is approved, it will be primarily be funded through the 

Gas Franchise Fee. The city will also work with Hennepin County and 

other agencies to pursue additional funding opportunities.   

STAY TUNED FOR NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 

Once data is collected, city staff will schedule a neighborhood meeting 
to share details about the proposed project, answer questions, 
address concerns and gather feedback. Stay tuned for details.  

LEARN MORE 

Contact Park and Trail Planner Carol HejlStone or Assistant City 
Engineer Phil Olson to learn more or ask questions.  

Minnetonka Boulevard Trail Project 
Construction Surveying 
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